
INVITATION 
 

 

  

FEI Refresher Seminar for Vaulting Stewards 

(for Maintenance) 

 

Sydney (AUS), 24–25 January 2020 

 

Equestrian Australia and the FEI Vaulting Department are pleased to invite you to the FEI 
Vaulting Stewards Refresher Seminar to be held in Sydney (AUS) on 24–25 January 2020. 
The Seminar will be confirmed if there is a sufficient number of registrations. 

  

Location: 

 

Course Director: 

Sydney (AUS) 

 

TBC 

 

Language: 

 

English  

  

Participation: 

 

Enquiries: 

 

 

Registrations: 

 

 

Deadline for Registration: 

 

Programme & Timetable: 

 

 

Participation Fee: 

Open to all NFs. 

 

Equestrian Australia 

Amy MCGRGEGOR, amy.mcgregor@equestrian.org.au  

 

FEI Vaulting Department 

Georgina ROWSE, georgina.rowse@fei.org 

 

3 January 2020 

 

A detailed programme will be sent to registered 
participants after the registration deadline. 

 

AUD$300 (includes coffee breaks, lunch and course 

materials). Participants will be responsible for their own 

transport, accommodation and meal costs not included 
in the participation fee. 

 

Please do not book travel until the Course/Seminar is confirmed. 

The above information serves as an official invitation. 
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